
 
 

Date: October 12, 2023 

Ref No-DPSSURAJKUND/CIRCULAR/Pre-Nursery-Prep/018/2023-24 

 
Dear Parents, 
 

We are pleased to inform you that Friday, October 13, 2023, will be a designated holiday for our students, 
marking the completion of the First Term for students from Pre-Nursery to Prep. 

 
Please note that students will return to school on Monday, October 16, 2023, as we begin the Second Term 
of the academic year 2023-24. 
 
We appreciate your continued support and look forward to another productive term. 
 
 Warm regards 
 

Principal 


